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NORTH KOOTENAI WATER DISTRICT

P.O. Box 2280 ~ 1841 W. Hayden Avenue ~ Hayden, Idaho 83835
(208) 772-3618 ~ (208) 762-0355 Fax

Board of Directors: District Staff:

Tom Crimmins, President/Director Mike Galante, District Manager
Jack Berger, Vice President/Director Phil Boyd, P.E. District Engineer
Richard Fairhurst, Secretary/Treasurer Mike Ormsby, District Attorney
Maimie Moore, Director

Dave Weinstein, Director

Board Seats ~ An election will be held on Help us/help you... during the 1st winter blast
February 3, 2009, to fill three board seats. of December, we were all buried by record snow-
falls. The District staff has been working tire-

The candidates are: Jack Berger lessly to keep our pump houses, reservoirs, and
Alana Grimm well sites accessible and in good working order.
Jack Hern
Maimie Moore We'd appreciate your help in keeping fire hy-
Ivan Ostfeld drants open and available for emergency ser-
Shirley Stoller vices. The District has hundreds of fire hydrants
David Weinstein and can't possible dig them all out, so, we are

asking... please help us out.
Please see next page for Polling information.
If the plows have completely buried a fire hydrant
Absentee ballots are available and may be in your yard, and you need help getting it open,
requested in writing. Remember, Absentee please call the office and we'll schedule one of
ballots must be received at the Polls by our field men to come over and dig it out. Thank
8:00 p.m., on February 3, 2009, to be counted. you.

Construction Projects... by the time most of you read this, Barrack Obama will be sworn in as
" this nation’s 44th president. President Elect Obama has set his sights on providing new jobs by
implementing an aggressive economic stimulus package. Stimulus money will be distributed to
the states for road, bridge, and infrastructure projects that are ready to go in the spring of 2009. Let's
hope that Idaho realizes some of this federal money and that it trickles down to the local level.

Water and sewer projects, as well as road projects, are among many of the proposed projects for the
stimulus package. The Idaho Transportation Department (ITD) is currently working on a local segment
of Hwy 95, from Wyoming to SH 53, to have it ready for bidding and construction. We have two water
line crossings in this area that we'd have the opportunity to upgrade if the project becomes a reality.

The District does not have any major construction projects scheduled for this year. The only excep-
tions would be if Walgreen’s in Hayden, and Wal-Mart in Hayden, break ground. These improvements
are developer driven improvements, and construction costs will be paid by the developers.
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NOTICE OF BIENNIAL ELECTION
AND POLLING PLACES

North Kootenai Water District
Kootenai County, Idaho

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the Secretary of the Board of Directors of the North
Kootenai Water District that the Biennial Election of the North Kootenai Water District

will be conducted on:

ELECTION DATE: TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 3, 2009

POLLING PLACE: North Kootenai Water District
1841 West Hayden Avenue
Hayden, Idaho

POLLING PLACE HOURS: 8:00 AM to 8:00 PM

DATED this _306_ day of December , 2008

NORTH KOOTENAI WATER DISTRICT, Kootenai County, Idaho

By: /s/ Richard Fairhurst
Its: Secretary




